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Comments: As a crystal valley resident and a cyclist, I do not support this project. Wildlife has very little habitat

left in the crystal valley. This trail will bring more people to the area and have a negative impact on habitat. There

is more than enough access to trails in this region. Thanks for considering my opinion. 


